Town of Windsor

Memorandum

September 12, 2023

TO: The Honorable Mayor and Town Council

FROM: William G. Saunders, IV, Town Manager Wow J

SUBJECT: Capital Projects Update

Duke Street & Virginia Avenue Water Main Replacement

The contractors have removed trees and installed the new 8" water line around the town-owned property at the end of Duke Street. They have extended the line beyond A Street and are continuing down Duke Street. They will make the A Street crossing in approximately two weeks.

Enclosures

None

Recommendation

For Council's information